
April 15 is usually tax day. 

But this year, taxes aren't 

due until Tuesday, April 17. 

That's the deadline for 

submitting individual tax 

returns to the federal 

government for tax year 

2017. 

 

 

The reason Tax Day doesn't 

fall on the 15th in 2018 is 

two-fold: 

 

• Easter Sunday 04/01 

• Resident Council 
Meeting 

04/04 

• Welcome to the 
Neighborhood Party 

04/04 

• Music w/Doug Pinson 04/06 

• Music/Bernie S. 04/12 

• Music w/ Tari Martin 04/13 

• Music w/Allen Hilbert 04/14 

• Tax Day 04/17 

• Music w/David Goddard 04/16 

• Music w/ Diana F. 04/18 

• Music w/Gil Kaelin 04/20 

• Chef Chat  04/25 

• Taste  & Tell  04/26 

• Music w/Doug Pinson 04/27 

  

There were lots of 

memories made at our 

annual Easter Egg Hunt 

on March 24th. With 

several dozen eggs to 

find, the children had 

sunshine! Don’t forget as 

the weather warms up to 

keep yourself hydrated! 

Water is the best source of 

hydration. Your body will 

thank you! Enjoy the 

smells of spring like fresh 

flowers and grass but be 

mindful of those Ohio 

Valley allergies! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community 
Events Mark Your Calendars: 

Thanks for coming to the Easter Brunch & Egg Hunt! 
 

Tax Day 

 

just as much fun hunting 

as the adults had 

watching!  

The Easter Brunch on 

Sunday March 25th was a 

hit. There were lots  

“The promise of spring’s 
arrival is enough to get 

anyone through the bitter 
winter.” 

By: Jen Selinsky 

 

We would like to encourage 

you to join us on April 26th 

at 2:30 pm for our Taste & 

Tell Program.  

 

Our residents have made 

several invitations to the 

event. Please pick one up 

next time you visit the 

neighborhood.  

April 2018 

Symphony at Valley Farms 
10201 Valley Farms Blvd 
Louisville, KY 40272 

Taste & Tell 
 For April’s Taste & Tell, we 

are making Egg Salad.  

 

Our residents will be the 

chefs so please come and let 

them treat you to a delicious 

snack and enjoy a fun 

experience with us. 

First, April 15 falls on a 

Sunday this year. 

Second, Washington DC 

We are thankful for the 

warmer weather! It’s time 

for opened windows, 

spring cleaning and porch 

sitting. This is often the 

time to plant a garden or 

update your landscaping. 

This is also a good time to 

dust off your walking 

shoes. Let’s get outside 

and soak up some 

We will be discussing the 

variations of recipes so if 

you have a unique egg 

salad recipe please bring it 

in to share with us.   
 

Community 
Birthdays: 

 
 

Residents 
• Nellie B. 04/05 

• Maxine B.   04/25 
 
 

Employees 
• Johnnetta W.   04/07 

• April B.   04/08 

• Dianay L.   04/21 

Spring Has Sprung! 

celebrates Emancipation 

Day on April 16. So Tax 

Day is pushed to the 17th. 

of great selections 

thanks to our culinary 

staff. Thank you to 

everyone who shared 

these special days with 

our residents. 
 

http://www.symphonyatvalleyfarms.com/

